POLICY NO. 96-E
October 24, 1996
MISSOULA COUNTY
PINE STREET DOOR

Commissioner Fern Hart moved that the policy of leaving the Pine Street door open for
evening meetings during the time of the meeting be reinstated. The evening meetings
are scheduled in the Commissioner's Office. The motion was seconded by Commissioner
Barbara Evans and passed.
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